
 

PROSEGUR COMPAÑÍA DE SEGURIDAD, S.A. 

NOTICE OF RELEVANT EVENT 

 
 
Madrid, 16th September 2016. 
 
Prosegur announces that on the 28th of September of 2016 at 08:30 hours, a meeting 
with investors and analysts will take place in London, in order to discuss about the 
strategy and the business outlook for the company under the theme “One Group, 
three businesses”. 
 
All the documents to be provided during these meetings will be published prior to the 
event through the CNMV and the corporate website (www.prosegur.com).  
Furthermore, access to the audio webcast of the meeting will be provided. The 
webcast and documents to be published on the corporate website may not be 
accessible in some countries due to legal reasons. 
 
 

http://www.prosegur.com/

